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Shannon Peart

From: Clerks
Subject: FW: MPAC's  2024 Municipal  Partnership Report

 

From: Mary Dawson-Cole   
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2025 2:49 PM 
Subject: MPAC's 2024 Municipal Partnership Report 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Good afternoon Jessica, 
  
In December, we shared year-end assessment base information with municipal CAOs and 
finance staff along with MPAC’s 2024 Municipal Partnership Report. 
  
This report highlights MPAC's key achievements in 2024, some of which include launching the 
Housing Inventory Map and Property Pulse Dashboard, exceeding our service level agreement 
target, and strengthening our data strategy. We’re excited to share these insights and more, and 
demonstrate how they can transform your operations. 
  
The report has been shared with municipal finance staff and is now being provided to you 
should you wish to share with Municipal Council. 
  
Please contact a member of the Municipal and Stakeholder Relations team should you have any 
questions about this report.  
  
We look forward to working with you this year. 
  
Yours truly, 
 
Mary 
  
Mary Dawson-Cole 
Director, Municipal and Stakeholder Relations 
Public Affairs and Customer Experience 
  
Office: 289-356-3071 
Mobile: 905-706-0938 
mary.dawson-cole@mpac.ca    
  
mpac.ca 

   

 

https://news.mpac.ca/2024-municipal-partnerships-report
https://www.mpac.ca/en/OurServices/SupportMunicipalities/MPACContactsMunicipalities
https://www.mpac.ca/

